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Kimberly R. Snavely

From: Louisiana Department of Insurance <ldinoreply@ldi.la.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 6:57 PM
To: Kimberly R. Snavely
Subject: Changes to LDI Website Relative to the Insurance Data Security Law

The purpose of this email is to inform you of updates made to the LDI website in response to the enactment of the Insurance 
Data Security Law (La. R.S. 22:2501 et seq.). Below you will find a brief explanation of the changes. 

The LDI has added a page to its website at ldi.la.gov/cybersecurity to provide information on reporting cybersecurity events as 
required by the Insurance Data Security Law, which took effect August 1, 2020. The law requires that all insurance licensees 
report to the Commissioner of Insurance all cybersecurity events involving nonpublic information of Louisiana consumers in 
accordance with La. R.S. 22:2506. 

The website has links to the following: 

 Insurance Data Security Law as passed by the legislature (Act 283) 
 Reporting a Cybersecurity Event Flowchart, which provides a graphic aid to use with the statute to determine when to 

report 
 Report a Cybersecurity Event Form, for use in notifying the Commissioner of Insurance in a manner consistent with the 

statutory requirements 

The definitions of "licensee," "cybersecurity event," "nonpublic information," "consumer," and other terms used in the law are 
in La. R.S. 22:2503. 

  
Tom Travis 
Louisiana Department of Insurance 
225-342-2136 
Thomas.Travis@ldi.la.gov 

 


